Department of Energy
Carlsbad Area Office
P. O. Box 3090
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221

June 6, 1997

David Catanach, Petroleum Engineer Specialist
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division

P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088

Dear Mr. Catanach:

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE), Carlsbad Area Office (CAO) has completed a review of
both the Application for Permit to Drill (APD) and the Application for Authorization to Inject
(Form C-108) for the Arco Permian well location Conoco State AA-2. The CAO has identified
no concerns regarding this injection well; however, we would like to request that any required
testing and monitoring results that the State imposes through the permit be forwarded to the CAO
for our consideration. We would request that this be made an additional stipulation under the
permit.

If you have any further questions, please call me at 234-8132.
Sincerely, .
Ny & ~
Mary/};é’ennington

Environmental Programs Manager

cc:
Bryan Arrant, OCD, Artesiz
Stewart Jones, WID

CAO 97-1367 [UFC 5400]
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